SCHOOL OF MEDICINE CHAIR LETTER TO DEAN – EXTENSION OF TENURE CLOCK (PROBATIONARY PERIOD) – OCTOBER 2017

Date
Toni M. Ganzel, M.D., MBA
Dean, School of Medicine

University of Louisville

Dear Dr. Ganzel:

I am forwarding to you this request for a [six-month or 1 year] extension of the probationary period for [Name], [Rank & dept] in the School of Medicine.  I am in agreement with this request and ask for your support in forwarding this to the Provost. This request is based on the Redbook Sec. 4.2.2.c., which states:  

“Extension of Probationary Period 
A faculty member who faces extenuating circumstances that do not require a leave of absence but result in a significant reduction in ability to perform normal duties (such as personal illness, the birth or adoption of a child, or care of an ill family member) may request an extension of the probationary period for no less than six months and no more than one year. A second extension may be granted for a second extenuating circumstance.  An extension shall not be granted more than two (2) times within the probationary period of a faculty member.  Such extensions must be requested and approved before the end of the fifth year of the probationary period and must have documentation satisfactory to the Executive Vice President and University Provost.”
If approved, [Faculty Member’s Name]’s tenure date would be changed to [MM/DD/YYYY]. If you have any further questions, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,

Department Chair

